## MEMORIALS COMMITTEE Cathy Sparks

The Memorial Committee's main focus at present is completing needlepoint kneelers for the Altar rail. Tom Evans has coordinated this huge undertaking from having the canvasses painted to securing a number of people to work on the kneelers. Some needle pointers are parishioners and some non-parishioners to whom we are very grateful. When completed it will have been about a 3 1/2 year project. Two pieces, the wedding kneeler and Bishop's cushion have been completed and utilized. The cost of the kneelers has been covered by each kneeler being subscribed to by individuals. The majority of the pieces have been completed and await being constructed.

Also, Paul has bought some vestments for the church that will be available to other clergy. There is no budget request at present because we are self- sustaining. The monies in our account are from memorials in memory or in honor of individuals.